Park Board Meeting minutes, Wednesday June 24, 2020, 6pm at Fruitland Community Center 
Start 6:10 pm-Roll Call–Megan, Kathy, Ashley, Nadine.  Absent–Tina, Brenda, Tara
Citizens Opportunity-NA

Old Business - Bingo – March 12 – Sub Sandwiches – 60–4 inch sub sandwiches ordered from Avenue Subs. There 3 sandwiches left over. Potato salad, macaroni salad, and pasta salad were served with the sub. The pasta salad didn’t go over very well. Due to Covid19 bingo was not held on March 26. 
Cash Register – The cash register seems to be working out and people liked paying for all the cards at once. There was a bottle neck at the end of the cash register line. Ashley believes that if a receipt is printed out for each person they can check to see what exactly they purchased and this will help eliminate people questioning the totals. Missing money was found left in the cash register and this accounted for the majority of what was thought to be missing money. Also, there were some discrepancies on dauber prices.
New Business- Bingo It is not sure when bingo will resume. Fruitland Community Center will start rentals once again beginning July 1, and will enforce state safety guidelines. Since the food is where we make our money, it was discussed as to how we would handle serving food once bingo starts back up. Selling bingo cards before 5:00 pm was discussed to help prevent the bottle neck affect at the cash register line.
Easter egg Hunt – Canceled due to Covid19. It was decided that we will remove the Easter candy from the Easter eggs and hand out the candy during the 4th of July Fruitland parade. Kathy, Nadine, Megan and her helpers are to come in on Friday to remove the candy and toys from the eggs. The toys will be saved for next year’s Easter Egg Hunt. Ashley will come up with a clever slogan to be put on the trailer the Park Board members will be riding in during the parade to distribute the Easter candy. The parade route is 1-1/2 miles long and starts at 10:00 am. Line up for the parade is at 9:00 am. We will need to decorate the trailer on July 3.
Falcon Day of Caring – This too was canceled due Convid19. On June 19, Megan and her family, Kathy and Nadine, and along with Kurt spread mulch around at Tornado Park and Drake Park. Per phone call from Tara prior to meeting concluding, she thought it would be a good idea to post on the Fruitland Park Facebook page about people wanting to do a civic duty by pulling weeds at the park while their children were playing or perhaps someone could use this time to report their core hours for school credits.
Ideas that need worked on for the next year – Drake Park - Megan was saying the bricks at Drake Park need to be redone. Some of the bricks are falling apart or have sunken into the ground. This would be a project for the fall or early spring. Splash Pad & Toys for the Playground such as the swing – These are two areas that were talked about earlier but have been put on hold until the new budget goes into effect July 1. New Shelter – Plans have been received. Bids need to be sent out. Sand Volley Ball Court – Ashley brought up the idea of building a sand volley ball court for the young people to have something to do. Fruitland Fun Days – It will be decided in July as to if this event will take place. Lights Broken at shelter – The lights at the shelter are continually broken out. Juan told Kathy that there was video camera on the lights, so they should be able to detect who was breaking them. Megan will check with Becca on the video camera.
Next Meeting – Next meeting will be Wednesday, August 5 at 6 pm. 
Adjourn – Meeting was adjourned by Kathy and seconded by Nadine at 6:55 pm.
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